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Amy has over 20 years of health care experience.  She started her career as an auditor at Ernst &Young.  
After a few years she was recruited to Providence Hospital, which merged with St. John Health, as the 
Manager of Payor Contracting.  Since 2003 Amy has led the Henry Ford Health System payor contracting 
team and in 2018 was promoted to Vice President of System Contracting and Value Based 
Reimbursement. 
 
Over the years Amy has gained extensive experience; negotiating contracts with local and national 
HMOs and PPOs, Medicaid and Medicare Advantage plans, CMS Next Generation ACO, capitation and 
shared risk models, direct to employer arrangements, strategy development and value based 
arrangements. 
 
 


